
From: mccarrelfamily@comcast.net [mailto:mccarrelfamily@comcast.net]  
Sent: Tuesday, October 25, 2016 9:45 AM 
To: PCD <pcd@bainbridgewa.gov> 
Subject: Oppose Madrona School Proposal 

To Whom it May Concern, 

I would like to add my concerns to the list of other N. Madison and Windsong Loop property 

owners regarding the Madrona School project.  I am sure I do not have anything new to add 

that hasn't been said by my other neighbors so I just want to add my name to the list of 

those who strongly oppose Madrona school using the rural farm property to build a 

school.  We would like them to find another location that will not impact a neighborhood and 

traffic to this extreme. 

Thank you, 

Candace McCarrel 

 


